
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE November 2017 

From 16 November 2017, the existing Ganzer Morris 
Road will be permanently closed to all road users and 
pedestrians, near the intersection with Ganzer Road, 
Gowrie Junction/Cotswold Hills.  

To maintain access for local residents and emergency 
services only, minor upgrades will also be carried out 
near the intersection with Morris Road.  

When the new alignment is completed, access Ganzer 
Morris Road will be from Gowrie Junction Road. 

Nexus apologises for any inconvenience and 
appreciates your patience while these vital 
construction works are being carried out.  

For more information on these works, please visit 
www.nexusTSRC.com.au, phone 1800 198 878 or 
email info@nexusTSRC.com.au.   

 

Ganzer-Morris Road closure, Gowrie Junction/Cotswold Hills 

Construction of the new Ganzer Morris Road alignment is underway and will require changed traffic conditions.     

Location of road closure for Ganzer Morris Road 
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